
 
May 6, 2025 
 
Aslam Rana, MP – Hamilton Centre 
Iqra Khalid, MP – Mississauga—Erin Mills 
Salma Zahid, MP – Scarborough Centre—Don Valley East 
Sameer Zubeiri – Pierrefonds—Dollard 
Shafqat Ali, MP – Brampton—Chinguacousy Park 
Yasir Naqvi, MP – Ottawa Centre 
 
Dear Members of Parliaments, 
 
On my personal behalf and on behalf of the Canada Pakistan Business Council (CPBC), I extend our 
heartfelt congratulations to each of you on your successful election to the House of Commons. 
 
We are proud to see strong and principled leaders of Pakistani origin continuing to represent our diverse 
communities across Canada. Your election and re-election are a testament to the trust placed in your 
leadership by your constituents. 
 
A special note of congratulations to Mr. Aslam Rana on his first-time election—marking a significant 
milestone for our community and a new chapter of representation. 
 
We truly appreciate your ongoing support for CPBC’s mission to strengthen Canada-Pakistan relations 
and promote trade, education, and community development. We look forward to continued 
engagement with each of you in the years ahead. 
 
Wishing you all continued success and strength in your service to Canada. 
 

“Together we can make a difference!”  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
 
Samir Dossal 
President, Canada Pakistan Business Council 
 
 
 
 
 


